
 

Welcome to Class 8  
It has been great getting back into the swing of things with the children and they have all 

been working incredibly hard. Here is a newsletter with some useful information.  

Miss Scholes     

Library 
We do not have an allocated library 

slot but the children can change their 

book whenever they need a new one. 

I also have a fantastic collection of 

books, at the back of my classroom, 

that the children can borrow 

whenever they want.  

 

Homework 
Homework is given out every Friday and to be returned every Friday. 
Spelling – Every word to be written out 5 times in their spelling homework book. They also 

need to choose five words, from the list, and write these words in a sentence.   

Maths – One full page - which includes section A, B & C  

Reading – Read at least 3 times a week and note this down in their Reading Record. 

All homework needs to be returned every Friday. If all homework is not completed, the 

expectation is that your child will stay in that break time to complete what they haven’t done. 

 

 

PE 
Our PE days are Thursday and Friday  

Please ensure your child has a suitable kit 

(including footwear). PE kit is a white top and 

dark shorts or bottoms. In cooler weather, 

they can also bring a hoodie/jumper.  

 

Spelling shed 
Please encourage your child to log on to 

their spelling shed account and play the 

games at home.  
Being a confident speller, makes a big 

difference to writing across the curriculum.  

We have attached your child’s login slip for 

this to ensure they can get on at home. 

 

 

Tt Rockstars 
Please find attached your child’s login 

for times table rock stars, which we 

use in school to help improve times 

table recall. 

Please encourage your child to log on 

at home. We have a weekly challenge 

in class to see who can beat their 

score and make it onto the leader 

board! 

 


